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Office of the Head of Finance,  Finance Department, 
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Minister Michael McGrath TD 
Department of Public Expenditure and Reform  
Government Buildings  
Upper Merrion Street 
Dublin 2 
D02R583 
 

 

6th December, 2021. 
 
Re: National Development Plan 2021-2030 
 
Dear Minister McGrath 
 
I hope that you and your team are keeping well.  I write to you regarding the recent 
publication of the National Development Plan (NDP) 2021-2030, a key element of the 
broader initiative Project Ireland 2040.  The NDP offers a significant opportunity to the 
country involving considerable investment of €165bn.  Dublin City Council is hopeful and 
excited for the potential economic, social and community development the plan may provide 
for our Capital City. 
 
In that context, the issue of understanding the full quantum of NDP funding which may 
impact on Dublin was discussed at a recent meeting of Dublin City Council’s Finance 
Strategic Policy Committee (SPC).  The SPC seeks and would very much welcome a report 
and / or presentation on NDP funding that will benefit Dublin. 
 
The next meeting of the Finance SPC is scheduled for Thursday 20th January 2022 at 
230pm, to be held remotely via MS Teams.  I would greatly appreciate if a report covering 
NDP funding for Dublin can be provided for the meeting and if possible that a presentation 
could be made to maximise the understanding of the SPC members. 
 
I look forward to your response. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
______________________ 
Cllr Séamas McGrattan  
Chairperson 
Finance Strategic Policy Committee 
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